10th February 2021



Woden Primary School Newsletter

The whole half term has gone by and we are still awaiting news from government on re-opening the schools. We will keep you informed through our school website and Class Dojo app. In the meantime, I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you and well done to our Woden community for their commitment and achievement this half term to support learning outside the classroom including recent themed days.

Thank you for completing our remote learning questionnaires to share your views with us. We have taken this on board and hope from now on you can plan and enjoy your family fun on Friday afternoons.

Wishing you all a very safe and happy half-term break.

Mrs H Vernon
Headteacher

News and Information

Information: EU Settlement Scheme (EUSS)

The Home Office would like to remind parents, families, young people and staff that if they are an EU, EEA or Swiss citizen, they and their family members may be eligible to apply to the EU Settlement Scheme (EUSS). The application deadline, for those who were living in the UK by the end of the transition period at 23:00 GMT on 31 December 2020, is 30 June 2021. Please note that children and young people require their own immigration status and are not covered by a parent's application to the EUSS. An application must be made for every eligible child within a family. A parent or guardian can apply on behalf of a child and link it to their own application (if applicable), or they can apply in their own right. Applications to the EUSS are free and can be made online on GOV.UK. Successful applicants get either settled status or pre-settled status ensuring they can continue to live and work in the UK after 30 June 2021, whilst remaining eligible to access the benefits and services they could before the UK left the EU. For questions about applications, call 0300 123 7379 or +44 (0) 20 3080 0010 from outside the UK (Monday to Friday, 8am to 8pm and Saturday to Sunday, 9.30am to 4.30pm). Find out about call charges.

Devices and WiFi

Hope you are making the most of any loaned devices and life is a bit easier to access learning on-line. Just a reminder that if you are experiencing any technical issues or need a Hotspot code for a WiFi connection please get in touch with school so that we can find ways to support you.

Well-being Page:

We are currently in the process of setting up a well-being page for parents and children on our school website. Further details to follow through Class Dojo.

Superstar Remote Learners

We are so proud of all of our remote learners. A huge well done to all of our parents and pupils. Here are a few of our superstars from this half term:

Nursery AM: Paramveer Nursery PM: Remyrah

Class 1: Willkenny and Charlotte Class 2: Mingaile and Melvin

Class 3: Borisa and Musa Class 4: Filip and Gurleen

Class 5: Ayomikun and Daniella Class 6: Kayvan and Amelia

Class 7: Zoja and Azaan Class 8: Amrit and Harleen

Class 9: Elijah and Nyasha Class 10: Maryam and Sean

Class 11: Shobhneet and Ayah Class 12: Manpreet and Gabija

Class 13: Daniel and Nadyra Class 14: Rayvon and Emma

Half-term: Monday 15th February - Friday 19th February

Always check our website: www.wodenprimary.org for an up to date information.